
Appointment: 

From: Younghein, Meredith L. 
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, Erik B 

(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Griffes, Peter 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=PHG3); Morey, Candace 
(candace.morey@cpuc.ca.gov); Ma, Rohan 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RQMI) 

Subject: FW: Discussion on voluntary markets/ backstop 
Location: Room 7634 (CPUC East/Energy Div) 
Start: 4/28/2014 9:30:00 AM 
End: 4/28/2014 10:30:00 AM 

Erik, 

FY1. This is a follow up to our meeting on April 2nd where we agreed to provide more 
information to Energy Division on backstops in the eastern markets. We also are likely to be 
getting information regarding the CPUC/FERC meeting last week. 

You are welcome to join us if you would like to. 

Peter 

Original Appointment 
From: Younghein, Meredith L. rmailto:Meredith.Younohein@cpuc.ca.oovl 
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:53 AM 
To: Younghein, Meredith L.; Morey, Candace; Griffes, Peter 
Subject: Discussion on voluntary markets/ backstop 
When: Monday, April 28, 2014 9:30 AM-10:30 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Room 7634 (CPUC East/Energy Div) 

Hello Peter and Candace, 

It seems like asking Candace to have a meeting while she's on vacation this week really wasn't 
fair.... Both of our calendars are fairly clear next Monday but I was having a hard time 
reserving a meeting room, so sorry for the "first thing on Monday morning" meeting. 

The purpose of this meeting is to follow up on some research PG&E is doing regarding CPM 
type mechanisms and "residual" markets in other states. 
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Thanks, 

Meredith 
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